
 

 

Newsletter 
September 25, 2018 

From the principal: 

Thank you to all who joined us for Parent Night on Sept. 20.  I appreciate you taking time 
out of your busy schedules to attend the meeting.  If you were unable to attend, I had 
some handouts available. These can be sent home to you.  Please let me know if you 
would like a copy.  The handouts were for the Discipline with Purpose program and the 
Superkids! Reading program.  We also thank you for returning or filling out your Safe 
Environment forms. If you would like to volunteer at school, you need to have all the 
Safe Environment requirements completed. Even though there was a deadline, these 
requirements can still be completed if you want to be a volunteer.  Thank you! 

We are in need of 1 to 2 volunteers to help with Vision and Hearing Screening on Oct. 3 
@ 10:30-11:30.  Please let the office know if you are able to help.  Thank you! 

Please support the Little Caesar’s pizza fundraiser as much as you are able. Orders are 
DUE this Thursday!​ We still need volunteers to help with the delivery and pick up of the 
pizzas on Oct. 8th.  Please let the office know if you are able to help.   
 
 

MAP Assessments begin next week and go through the end of October.  While this is 
just one assessment, we use the information to help us determine our instruction.  For 
example, if a class is low in one area of math, the teacher makes adjustments in her 
instruction to ensure that students make growth in that area.  MAP Assessments, 
Fountas & Pinnell Reading Assessments and our Superkids Reading assessments help 
us determine the student’s individual levels and make adjustments in instruction to 
meet the needs of each student.  Your child’s teacher will let you know when they will be 
assessed. Please help us encourage them to do their best​. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Dates to remember: 
Sept. 26 School Committee meeting @ 6:00 @ school 
Sept. 27 Little Caesar’s Pizza orders DUE (pick up will be Oct. 8) 
Oct. 9 Home and School meeting @6:00 @ school(babysitting available) 
 
Mark your calendars: 
Oct. 18 -9:00 a.m. picture retakes 
Oct. 23 & 25 are conferences 
Oct. 26 No School 

Read more on our website
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stclarek8.org/

